
Fresno County Young Lawyers Association 

George Hopper Memorial Scholarship 

The Fresno County Young Lawyers Association (“FCYLA”) is now accepting applications for the 

George Hopper Memorial Scholarship. The amount of the scholarship is $1,000.00. A 
completed application form and all documentation should be emailed to 

Georgehopperscholarship@gmail.com on or before November 20, 2023.  

Interested applicants must meet the following criteria: 

1. Be currently enrolled as a second, third, or fourth year law student in good standing;

2. Have a demonstrated connection to the San Joaquin Valley, as well as a desire to practice law 
in Fresno, Madera, Merced, Kings, or Tulare County; and

3. Be able to attend the annual Fresno County Young Lawyer Hopper Luncheon on December 
7, 2023, in Fresno, California. 

Scholarship funds shall be used solely for educational purposes such as the costs of studying for or 
taking the Bar Examination, or in another manner appropriately related to the recipient’s preparation 
to being the practice of law. Scholarship funds will be awarded at the annual Fresno County Young 

Lawyer Hopper Luncheon on December 7, 2023. 


